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Our Ref:  
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Cancellation of P7 Camp, May 2020 

 
 
As a result of the continued necessary restrictions related to the Covid-19 pandemic, the planned P7 
residential to PGL Dalguise has been cancelled. 
 
While this decision is an expected outcome of the current situation, we still understand that it will be 
extremely disappointing for our learners who have planned and looked forward to camp for many months. 
 
The school is working with the support of Midlothian Council in order to ensure all money paid is refunded 
to families.  As this may take some time, we ask families for their patience.  We do understand how 
stressful this must be, under the present circumstances, but please be assured that your payments will be 
returned once money is refunded to the school. 
 
We would like to stress again how disappointed we all are that school camp will not take place, but we are 
busy planning possible end of year activities for our P7s.  We are also in discussion with Newbattle High 
School staff regarding plans for transition.  We will be in contact with you in due course once details are 
finalised. 
 
Learners should continue to access Glow and Google Classrooms for activities provided by their teachers.  
Please contact the school at newtongrange_ps@midlothian.gov.uk for a reminder of learner’s Glow 
username or to request a password reset. 
 
In the meantime take care and keep safe. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Steven McBride 
Depute Head Teacher 
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